The GeorgianTriangle Pickleball Club

www.georgiantrianglepc.com



The Third Shot Drop

June 17, 2021: Vol.1, Issue 3

Let's Get Ready To Play!

We hope this newsletter finds you well and most importantly, it finds you closer to the end of this pandemic than its beginning. We want to use this email to bring you up to speed on the GTPC as we get closer to returning to play. There is a lot of information here so please forward it to others and reach out if you have any questions at georgiantrianglepc@gmail.com.

Here we go:

Return to Play:

- We have been given the go ahead by the town to begin play the week of July 5th, outdoors at the rink. We will be operating under Phase 2 of the Provincial framework, which allows a maximum of 25 players for each session over 6 courts. There will be no access to the curling club and no washrooms available. These restrictions remain in place until at least July 26th. Please consult the website throughout the summer for updates.
- Members must sign up for play through Player Line Up and must complete the waiver to play in order to reserve a spot. Due to covid, no drop ins are allowed.
- We have scheduled days of play for the following dates: Tuesdays, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday from 9-12 each day. Thursdays have been set aside for 3.5 skill level and above. The other days will be King of the Court or Round Robin at the discretion of the court host.

• Memberships:

- If you are a member in good standing, there is no additional cost to play this summer. You will receive an additional email in the next few weeks if your membership has expired, detailing how to renew. A 12 month membership is \$100 and a summer membership is available for \$30 covering July through September.
- Guests are welcome to play this summer \$5 a session. Guests can sign in through Player Line Up and must sign a waiver available on our website..

Court Hosts:

- With this many days scheduled per week, we require volunteers to come forward and serve as court hosts.
- Please contact Cindy Long (109contract@gmail.com) if you would like to help out the club in this vital role.

New Board Members:

- The GTPC would not be able to run without volunteers and people willing to serve on its board.
- We are currently looking for people to serve on the board in the capacity of Social Media and Communications. Please send an email georgiantrianglepc@gmail.com to the GTPC if you are interested in helping out.

• Taylored Pickleball:

 We are excited to continue our partnership with Taylored Pickleball and have Cam Taylor serve as our club pro.

Please refer to our website over the next few weeks for updates and more information.

SEE YOU ON THE COURTS!!

